
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 3, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  IV. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Act 18 Technology Purchase  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the Act 18 technology purchase from CDW-G and Apple Inc. in the amount of 
$102,247.15. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The proposed purchase will provide technology equipment and programs (computers, 
tablets, charging carts, and apps) for our students enrolled in the County-wide Act 18 
Special Education program.  This purchase will be fully funded by Wayne RESA through 
the Act 18 budget. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Special Education Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 


